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The below is attributable to Department Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Tillerson met with Philippine Secretary of Foreign Affairs Peter
Cayetano on September 27 to coordinate on the upcoming East Asia Summit and
U.S.-ASEAN Summit, as well as to discuss mutual areas of concern such as
North Korea, counterterrorism, counternarcotics, rule of law, and maritime
security.
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